
WESTERN CAPE PROVINCIAL PARLIAMENT 
HAVE YOUR SAY 

PUBLIC HEARINGS AND SUBMISSIONS ON THE WESTERN CAPE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT 
INFRASTRUCTURE BILL [B 5–2021] 

 
The Standing Committee on Transport and Public Works of the Western Cape Provincial 
Parliament invites stakeholders, interested persons and organisations to make submissions 
on the Western Cape Provincial Transport Infrastructure Bill [B 5–2021]. 
 
The purpose of the Bill is to provide for the planning, declaration, design, construction, 
maintenance, control, management, regulation, upgrading and rehabilitation of roads, 
railway lines and related transport infrastructure in the Western Cape; and for matters 
connected therewith. 
 
A copy of the Bill is available on the website of the Western Cape Provincial Parliament at 
www.wcpp.gov.za. 
 
Those interested in engaging the Committee may submit written submissions by email 
(jcoetzee@wcpp.gov.za) or make oral submissions by sending voice notes on WhatsApp 
(cellphone number: 064 763 9034). Interested parties may also request to appear before the 
Committee to make oral presentations. 
 
All submissions, enquiries and requests to appear before the Standing Committee must reach 
the Standing Committee by no later than Tuesday 3 May 2022 and can be directed to Mr 
Johan Coetzee (tel: 021 487 17171 or email: jcoetzee@wcpp.gov.za). 
 
Public hearings will be conducted as follows: 
 

DATE TIME VENUE FORMAT 

17 May 2022 18:00 George Civic Centre, 71 York Street, 
George 

In person 

24 May 2022 18:00 Western Cape Provincial Parliament 
Chamber (sixth floor) 
7 Wale Street 
Cape Town 

Hybrid and in person 

 

Issued by: Mr D America (MPP), Chairperson of the Standing Committee on Transport and 
Public Works. 


